



303-463-2932

PO Box 1374, Arvada, CO 80001

Email: christaid@christaidintl.org
Web Site: www.christaidintl.org

Facebook: tinyurl.com/christaid-facebook

CHRISTAID OPEN HOUSE

MARK YOUR CALENDARS!!!

SATURDAY APRIL 9, 2016

9:00 AM THRU 11:00 AM

CHRIST COMMUNITY CHURCH
8085 EAST HAMPDEN, DENVER

COME RECEIVE HAND WRITTEN LETTERS AND PICTURES FROM YOUR AHADI KIDS OR "GRANDMA FOR JESUS" MEMBER!! SEE THE LATEST PICTURES OF THE SCHOOL AND OUR AWESOME CHRISTAID TEACHERS!! LET US TELL YOU ABOUT THE EXCITING ENHANCEMENTS COMING NEXT SUMMER TO OUR SCHOOL!! FIND OUT WHAT THE GRANDMAS ARE PRAYING FOR THESE DAYS. THEY ARE THE MOST POWERFUL PRAYER WARRIORS ON

YOU DON'T
WANT TO
MISS THIS!!



The Board of Directors is excited to bring you this opportunity to join us for an Open House (think of it as Parent-Teacher Conference) so we can share with you our recently received pictures and letters from all of our Ahadi students and Grandmas. Our staff in Uganda (and the Board members here) have put in serious time and effort to collect this timely information for every African family member!! We will have the folders ready for each sponsor which also contain pictures of the school, the ChristAid Academy teachers and all of our precious little Grandmas.



Catch up on the status of the "Shelters in the Storm" project where we continue to provide new homes for so many needy Grandmas and kids. God is pouring out His favor and love to bless abundantly_through the big hearts of YOU, OUR SPONSORS!! Let the Grandmas and the kids tell you how much they appreciate your gifts and your compassion. Come read their heartfelt words and see their smiling faces!

A continental breakfast will be provided for all sponsors, and the ChristAid Board members will be present to answer any questions you have regarding your African family members. Please RSVP at your earliest convenience to our Programs Manager, Kent Stannard, at 303-463-2932 or on-line at Christaid@christaidintl.org. There will be form letters available for you to write back to your child or grandma after reading the letters they have sent

you! (These will be delivered in person to Uganda in June by a mission team.)

PLEASE PARK IN THE LOT ON THE EAST SIDE OF CHRIST COMMUNITY CHURCH. LOOK FOR DIRECTIONAL SIGNS TO BREAKFAST AND THE CONFERENCE AREA. PLEASE JOIN US ANYTIME BETWEEN 9:00 AND 11:00 AM.

